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changing their lives forever.
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A Message From Our President

Hi Friends,

I am so excited for Spring and have already started
to see some beautiful wildflowers showing their
colors. If you are able to take any photos of your
pups with the flowers, please share them on our
social media pages. We love to see lots of pictures
of your beautiful dogs.

Amplify Austin kicks off in just a few days and we are
so grateful for all of your support. You can learn
more and donate by clicking here.

GRR continues to be busy, averaging about 50 applications per month, which means lots
of telephone interviews and home visits for our amazing volunteers. We are working hard
to process applicants as quickly as possible. We have been averaging 9 dogs coming in
per month this year. Most of our dogs continue to be from owner surrenders and younger
males. It is still too early in the year to know if this trend will continue, but so far the trend
is similar to what we saw in 2023.

I want to mention how important it is when bringing in a new dog to your home that you
allow proper decompression time. Whether or not you have resident dogs, the new dog
must have time to adjust, at any age. Think about if you were picked up and dropped off
in another country. You do not know the language, the food is different, you have no idea
who the people are. Everything is foreign to you. It would be overwhelming and likely a bit
scary. It is the same for a new dog coming into your home. Even Golden Retrievers who
come into our rescue, who are generally happy-go-lucky dogs, have a past and need
time to adjust.

Remember though that separation does not mean isolation. It is also important that you
give your resident dog time to adjust to their new housemate. Keep their routine as
consistent as possible. The initial few days of bringing in a new dog should be about
letting the dog adjust to their new environment and their new people first. We talk a lot
about the Rule of 3s but remember, this is a guideline and some dogs may adjust more
slowly than others.

Warmest regards,
Michelle

If you know of a Golden in need or one to be surrendered, please always
remember to contact our intake team or call our hotline at 512-659-4653 as our social
media pages aren’t monitored for posts of dogs in nee​d.

Do you have questions or comments for the Board?
​We value your input. Please send a note to the GRR Board and include Questions For
The Board in the subject line. We hope to hear from you! The next board meeting is
March 16, 2024.

Happening This Month!

Let’s Rock. Let’s Amplify. Let’s Save
Goldens

 
Amplify Austin is the biggest giving event in
Central Texas starting March 6th at 6:00pm until
March 7th at 6:00pm.

You can get a head start now and make a
donation today if you prefer

Share posts about Gold Ribbon Rescue on Facebook and Instagram to spread the
word.Thank you for helping make a difference in a Golden’s life.

 Look at the dogs we've saved so far in 2024.

The More You Know...GRR Volunteer Overview

Please join us for the high level
overview of Gold Ribbon Rescue.
All are welcome to attend to learn
more about GRR and volunteer
opportunities available. Please
RSVP to Susan if you are planning
to attend.

​When: Wednesday, March 20,
2024
Time: 6:30p.m.-7:30p.m.
Where: Microsoft Teams Meeting

​Join on your computer, mobile
app or room device
Click here to join the meeting
Meeting ID: 249 886 016 653
Passcode: yNVB6t Download
Teams | Join on the web

Or call in (audio only)
+1 689-206-
0321,,378342135# United States,
Orlando
Phone Conference ID: 378 342
135#

Enjoy wine and food with your
Golden at the beautiful Bell

Springs Winery for a fun-filled
Golden meet-up!

March 23rd from 1:00 - 3:00
 
Bell Springs Winery is a spacious
venue with lots of grass and trees.
Beer and wine are available for
purchase, as well as delicious items
from the onsite food truck. Check out
their menu for more information.

This event is casual with no formal program or activities - just meeting and
mingling with other Golden lovers and Goldens, of course. 
There’ll be bunny ears for your Golden and a take-home treat bag
There is no cost to attend; however please RSVP with Susan as we need an
estimate of people and dogs.
Dogs must be on leash and limit two dogs per family.

 
Come for the beer (or wine) and stay for the atmosphere. See you there!

Bell Springs Winery
3700 Bell Springs Road, Dripping Springs, TX 78620

Map

Join Us for the Largest Golden Retriever
Meet Up in Texas!

Saturday, April 13, 2024, 11:00 AM-3:00 PM

Visit Golden Meetup to learn more and register.

We will have a table and/or signage about Gold
Ribbon Rescue. It would be helpful to know who is
planning to come. If you would like to help, please
contact Susan O’Reilly.

HAPPY ST. PATRICK'S DAY

It's All About the Dogs! Here's Our Roundup!

Spotlight on McCartney 23-116

McCartney is a handsome 9 month-old male Golden who was surrendered by his owner.
McCartney came from a backyard breeder who thankfully was closing her business. Until
coming to GRR, McCartney had only lived in a kennel environment with minimal exposure
to anything outside the kennel. This is why he needs someone with patience to expose
him to new things and slowly let him build confidence. He is slowly gaining confidence
and becoming a bit braver and more inquisitive, but he needs a family with patience and
willingness to continue confidence-building, giving him space to slowly try new things and
learn to trust.

McCartney enjoys daily walks and playing with his foster sibling. If you have patience and
a willingness to help build his confidence, McCartney MAY be the right Golden for
you. Learn about our adoption process and/or complete an application or please
reach out to your matchmaker if you think you might be the perfect home for McCartney.

Look Who's Here! Welcome to GRR!

Welcome to Iggy 24-009 and Ziggy 24-010, the newest little ones to join our GRR family.
They are 3 months old and as adorable as can be. These playful and confident boys are
the result of an accidental pregnancy that resulted in a litter of 13 puppies. Their
brothers and sisters have all been placed in homes and the owners reached out to Gold
Ribbon Rescue, knowing that GRR would find them good homes. Both Iggy and Ziggy
have been adopted
 

Iggy 24-009 Ziggy 24-010

Lily 24-011 joined our GRR family courtesy of the
Humane Society of New Braunfel, who reached out
to us for help because they are so massively over
capacity. Lily is approximately 1 year old, weighs
approximately 39 pounds and, incredibly, is up-to-
date on all vaccinations and is heartworm negative.
Lilly is extremely sweet and gentle and it appears
that she would do well in a home with another
dog. We’re looking forward to getting to know Lilly.
 

Huey 24-012 is a 3 ½ year-old owner surrender from
New Braunfels. His family is busy with work and a two
year-old child and they just don’t have the time to commit
to him. Huey is with his FPA family and we’re looking
forward to hearing good things about this sweet boy.
 

Casanova 24-013  is a 2 year-old from
the Williamson County Regional Animal
Shelter. He’s young, super handsome
and friendly and we can’t wait to learn
more about him from his foster mom.

Valentina 24-014 comes to us from the Weslaco Animal Shelter,
courtesy of our GRR pilot Dave Savage and Lisa Savage, who
supported and encouraged Valentina and Gatsby 24-015 during
the flight. Valentina is with her foster who says “ “she acts likes she
has known me forever. She is very loving and knows all of her
commands. The cats are not so sure, but they will come around
hopefully. When I was waiting in the vet's office and Valentina was
brought in she came right to me and put her paws on my chest, as
if she was saying “why did it take you so long to find me." So
sweet!

We can't thank enough our
volunteer pilot, Dave Savage, and
Lisa Savage, our comforter-in-chief.
We truly appreciate you and your
willingness to jump in your plane on a
moment's notice to help a Golden in
need.

Gatsby, Valentina and Lisa
enjoying the flight.

As luck would have it, we received a
hotline call from a Good Samaritan who
lives out in the country near Weslaco
who took in a stray Golden. So, instead
of our volunteer pilots picking up one
Golden, the flight was fully booked
because Gatsby 24-015 joined as the
final passenger.

The Good Sam thought Gatsby  had
been an indoor dog because he wants
to be inside all of the time, but thought
he had been on his own for a while
because he was so thin. We estimate
that he is between 7 and 9 years old.

Welcome to this little beauty! Na’vi 24-016 is an almost 2
year-old (her birthday is in March) owner surrender from
Elgin. As so often happens, she was surrendered due to
life changes and circumstances made it difficult for her
owner to care for her. Na’vi is a tiny girl and as sweet as
can be. Her owner sent her all dressed up in a cute pink
sweater. We were told Na’vi loves dogs, kids, cats and
swimming. Na’vi is with her FPA family who has all of
those, including a pool. We are excited to learn more as
she settles in with her family.

A new beauty has joined GRR and she has the
best name. Please welcome Pink Martini 24-
017! She is a 7.5 year-old owner surrender due
to her original owner passing away and her
current owner just not being able to give Pink
Martini the best life possible. She’ll be in her
foster home for a few weeks and her fosters are
committed to getting her in shape. She’s quite
chubby, weighing around 110 pounds, and we
can’t wait to see what she’ll be like when she
gets her girlish figure back.

My Dreams Really Did Come True! I Got Adopted!

We are happy to announce that on February 3rd

Steeler 24-007 was adopted by his FPA family,
Kristen and Mark and their two children. What an
exciting life he will have with his wonderful new
family. Congratulations to them all!

Tucker 24-001 was adopted on February 4th by Terry
and Kevin and their son, William. They think Tucker is an
absolute gem (he is!), love his personality and feel over
the moon to welcome him home. February 3rd may have
been National Golden Retriever Day, but Tucker’s new
family will adore him always and forevermore.

Ginger Snap 23-075M, our beautiful senior senorita
from Mexico, was adopted on February 4th by her FPA
family, Paula Jo and Mitch. They are previous GRR
adopters and have fostered over 30 Goldens for GRR. In
her new family, Ginger will have a feline sibling, Archie, in
addition to her new mom and dad. What a wonderful life
she will have! Muchas felicidades (Congratulations)!

Charlie Brown 23-108 was adopted on February
6th by Michael and Mandy. Charlie has had some
challenges with some ACL issues, but he couldn't be
with a better family who love him so dearly! He loves
his Golden sister, Mila, and he LOVES his ball and
his kids! Congratulations to his new family and, of
course, to Charlie Brown.

Oli 23-098, now Dolly, was adopted on February 7th by Chris
and Lena. Oli has had a VERY long journey with us. She
came to GRR in October after a call from the Bastrop Animal
Shelter asking if we could help with a 9 month-old who had
been hit by a car and the family was asking their vet to
euthanize her. We stepped in and one horribly fractured
femur repair and multiple loving fosters later (Cris and Noah,
Jeff and Jennifer and Laura), Oli has now found her forever
family with Chris and Lena. They adore Dolly and dote on her
immeasurably. We extend congratulations to them all!

Scoop 23-077, now known as Cooper, was adopted on
February 18th by Jennifer and Brian and their adult
children, Austin and Annika. Scoop is enjoying frolicking
with fellow Golden and new canine sibling, Jaxon! This is
Scoop’s third family in his barely one year of life and
we’re so pleased that he has found his forever
family. Congratulations to them all!

Congratulation to Bobby and Lisa on their adoption
of
Iggy 24-009, now known as Marty McFly, on
February 19th. Marty is already proving to be a
smart and quick learner – sitting by the door for
potty time is pawsitively impressive. Cheers to many
happy years together.

Max Jas and Max

Max 24-005 was adopted by Arlen and Dorothy on February 23rd and they are already
under his spell. Golden sister, Jas, now has a fellow zoomie runner, bitey-face buddy and
squirrel patrol partner. His new family reports “Max clearly did not get the memo about
the Rule of 3s. He has moved in and settled down and he’s home!” How wonderful for
them all!

We’re so happy to announce that Ziggy 24-
010, now Finn, was adopted on February 24th
by his FPA family, Kevin and Michelle. We can’t
wait to watch Ziggy grow up and hope his new
family will keep us updated on the GRR
Facebook page. We’re thrilled for this little
one as he steps out into the world with his
forever family. Congratulations to them all!

It is with the utmost joy that we announce that Haven 24-002 was adopted by Scott and
Belinda on February 25th. They first met Haven on a dog walk in the same neighborhood
as Haven’s first foster, Hara, and could not wait to add Haven to their family!

Haven is our little 9 month-old girl from the Marble Falls area. Haven was surrendered to
GRR because her family could no longer afford the continuing medical care that resulted
from a fall down a flight of stairs when she was four months old. She had a broken jaw,
fused hind leg and FHO. Our GRR vet determined that her injuries had healed, but she
does need to wear a bootie when outside of her home due to a fused rear leg.  Her
physical difficulties don’t hold this little bundle of energy back and she enjoys zoomies
around the back yard at breakneck speed. Congratulations to the new family, especially
to Haven! She’s found her forever home!

Thoughts, Prayers and Remembrance...

Boots 18-025
Zeus 16-066

Apollo 11-105

Boots 18-025

Zeus 16-066

Apollo 11-105

In Memoriam

Boots 18-025
Sandy Nelle

Sadly, we had to say our final goodbyes to our Boots 18-025 this past weekend
(2/10-11/2024). He came to GRR in February, 2018 after being hit by a car and
surrendered to a shelter. Besides his leg/hip injury, he was heartworm positive and
covered with urine after being in the shelter for three weeks. We fostered him and nine
months later adopted him. We believed he probably just had a couple of years left.
Surprise! It’s been SIX years and he made it to the ripe old age of 17 years old.
 
Boots loved everyone, but was especially attached to me. He was my Velcro dog and
shadow. He loved going to the pond to see the ducks, and to the park to see squirrels,
but mostly just loved being with his family. Over the past two years, he developed severe
arthritis and, although it slowed him down, it didn’t stop him until last week when he was
in such pain that even the pain pills only gave limited relief. To me, Boots is what GRR is
all about – helping an injured, scared senior and giving him a new lease on life. I’ll miss
you Boots!

Zeus 16-066
Heather Claybrook

We fostered/adopted Hilton 16-066, who we renamed Zeus, in the summer of 2016. I
wanted to share that he died at the beginning of the month from a tumor that ruptured.
We had a wonderful 7.5 years with Zeus. We were stunned when this happened. We
didn't know he had a tumor and was doing really well for an older dog. He had been at
his weekly "doggy daycare" just the day before. While we miss Zeus, we do want to
foster/pending adoption another Golden in the coming months.
We appreciate the work you all do!

Apollo 11-105
Elizabeth Vetter

Apollo 11-105 died the week before Christmas. He was the best dog. He was heartworm
positive when we adopted him, but did well with the treatment funded by GRR and was
healthy and active until almost the very end. He was 14 years old. He loved playing ball
and had so many dog friends at the park. He was well known in our neighborhood. He
was gentle with children we met on our walks and was happy to greet anyone who
wanted to say hello. We loved him so much and we miss him every day. Thank you GRR
for bringing Apollo into our lives.

You Really Need to Know This!

      

Newsletter Editor: Dori Olsen
Send comments or suggestions to: newsletter@grr-tx.com

The Gold Ribbon Rescue newsletter is published monthly. Articles reflect the opinion of the
authors and do not necessarily reflect GRR policy. Gold Ribbon Rescue and its Editor(s) seek to
publish accurate material, but neither assumes responsibility in the event of a claim of loss or
damage resulting from publication.

Gold Ribbon Rescue | 512-659-4653 | 1101 W 34th St #336, Austin TX 78705
www.grr-tx.com
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